HVA Board of Directors Meeting Notes, November 16,2015

Attendees – Dan Lalonde, Bill Woods, Jerry Passer, Amrut Patel, Hugh Turner, Don Baker 

Treeasrer’s Report – Refer to attached, reported by Don Baker.

Privelege of the floor – Caroline Sauers of Country Creek Apparel presented some possibilities for logo-wear for the HVA. Much discussion, Will wait for final vote after holidays,

Minutes approval for Sept. meeting – Don proposed acceptance, 2nd by Dave. Passed..

Lake Friendly Guide Action Plan for Board – tabled for January meeting/

Sandy Bottom Park rebuild of Lake Friendly displays – Don Cook unavailable 

Communications Plan – Hugh is compiling a list of various organizations with contact info. Ave proposed the HVA join the lcal  Chamber of Commerce. $50 annually. 2nd by Hugh.  No vote recorded. Discussion on a newsletter format similar to the HLTF’s

.

Grapevine articles for the Fall (Hugh). 4 articles ready to go. Dave to speak to Carole about articles and topics for the spring Grapevine. 

Telog devise problems – Dan is working on it. Appears recalibration is required.

Lake Quality – external versus internal focus. Lots discussion. HVA appears focus has to be switched to Internal.  Much discussion/ Bill Hershey holds that town board members sre the communicators. Do we get more involved? Much discussion.Note that Barhnorn and VanBortel are the only HVA members at this time

Elapsed members – sent a letter to each.

Website – can we tell who is looking - # hits. Why? Much discussion. Dan is working on it.

Next meeting at Library, 6:30 PM, 1-120-2016. Dec. meeting calcelled.

